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Dear parents and carers of children in Years 7 and 8 

We have long been conscious that, as parents and carers of children who joined Lymm High School during the 

COVID pandemic, you have not had the same opportunities to visit the school that those of children in older 

year groups have had. This has been one of the many frustrations of the last couple of years and, now that 

(touch wood!) things are settling down, something we can try to put right. 

With this in mind, we would like to invite you to two events this term that should give you the chance to see us 

in-person rather than just online! It would be lovely to see as many of you as possible coming along. 

Event 1: Open Mornings 

We thought that many of you might like the chance to visit during a school day and are therefore opening the 

school up to Year 7 & 8 parents and carers on the mornings of Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th June.  

There will be a brief welcome from myself, and I will be around with other members of the senior leadership 

team to answer any questions, but the idea is that the bulk of your time will be spent being shown around by 

students, visiting classrooms and getting a sense of what school feels like on a normal day.  

We will need to be careful to keep numbers on site at any one time manageable, especially given how tight 

parking can be, which means we will need to allocate timeslots. If you are interested in attending, please 

complete the online booking form by clicking the link below by Friday 17th June. Further information will be 

provided separately to those wishing to attend. 

Click here to book an open morning slot 

Event 2: Summer Concert / Meet the Tutor Evening 

The summer concert is an annual event, and one of the most enjoyable evenings you could have. This year we 

will be holding the concert on Monday 11th July outside on the school field and would like as many parents/carers 

of Year 7 and 8 students as possible to come along. Please do bring your children as well (younger siblings are 

also welcome). 

There will be various performances, ranging from singing and dancing from lower school students up to the 

incredible senior strings and brass ensembles. I guarantee you will be impressed by the quality on show.  

Year 7 and 8 tutors will also be there so that, as well as being able to experience some fantastic performances, 

you will be able to meet your child’s tutor in the flesh. I know the tutors are keen to meet as many of you as 

possible. 

https://forms.office.com/r/76Aqx0s4wD
https://forms.office.com/r/76Aqx0s4wD


 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

It will be a fairly relaxed evening, with food and drink available. Further details will be sent out in due course, 

but the general idea is that families arrive from 5pm, grab a drink and something to eat and spend some time 

chatting with one another and saying hello to tutors. The performances will then start around 6pm and finish 

around 8pm, with an interval in the middle for people to re-fill glasses.  

In order to ensure we cater for the right number of people, please let us know that you are intending to come 

along by completing the quick form on the link below by Friday 1st July: 

Click here to book a place at the Summer Concert 

As I say, we are mindful how few opportunities most of you have had to come into school since your children 

joined us and do hope that you can come along to at least one of these events. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Gwyn Williams 

Headteacher  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/44hsxHjUzM

